
 
 
 

 

 

September 23, 2020 

Important: Unauthorized Use of Nomura brand by ‘BN Private Wealth 
Management’ 

Nomura has been made aware of individuals offering investment opportunities on behalf of 
an entity that falsely claims to be associated with Nomura. 
 
The individuals are holding themselves out as employees of the entities ‘BN Private Wealth 
Management’ or ‘Banque Nomura Private Wealth Management’ using the website address 
bn-wealth.com. 
 
Whilst the individuals have included the Nomura name and details of Banque Nomura 
France in their communications and correspondence, the Nomura Group has no association 
whatsoever with ‘BN Private Wealth Management’ or the individuals holding themselves out 
as being employees of that entity. 
 
If you receive unsolicited communications relating to the Nomura Group, we 
recommend that you contact us directly via our feedback link 
(https://www.nomuraholdings.com/cgi-bin/feedback.cgi) to authenticate the content of 
any such communication. In addition, Nomura recommends that you do not: 
 
• Make any payments without being certain the transaction is legitimate.  

• Provide any personal information or data to anyone you do not know.  

• Reply to suspicious emails or text messages or contact the sender.  

• Open suspicious website links or attachments as this may lead to an attempt to infect 
your computer or mobile device with a virus. 

https://www.nomuraholdings.com/cgi-bin/feedback.cgi

